

DAILY NEWS

Word • Business • Finance • Lifestyle • Travel • Sport • Weather

10.10.2021

Nº 7674177203

A special day

By Tomas Thompson

Diane is a Peruvian high school student. She is a famous roller-skater. She works hard every day, but today is a special day because she is the new Latin American roller-skater champion. She gets up at 5:00 AM every day, but today she is getting up at 7:00. She always takes a shower at 5:10 AM and goes roller-skating for an hour, but today she is sleeping until seven. She usually has breakfast at 6:20, but today she is having breakfast at 7:30. She leaves home and takes the bus at 6:45, but today she is staying at home. She always attends classes from 7:00 AM to 1:30 PM, but today she is watching TV. She often has lunch at 1:45 PM and today she is having lunch at 1:45, too. She generally does her homework from 2:30 to 5:30 and practice roller-skating until seven, but today she is going out with her friends to celebrate and have dinner with them. Congratulations Diane! A special day for a special girl!

Who is Diane?

Where is she from?

Does she usually get up early?

What does she usually do before going to school?

Does Diane go to school by bus?

Does she have lunch at school?

Is today a different day in Diane's routine? Why?

Is this a Newspaper article?

Who is the writer of the text?

Does he admire Diane?